
 

development 

The Parish Council has been in talks with Pegasus 
Planning, Barratt Homes and Davidson Homes about the 
development along the Long Buckby Road which was 
previously known as Churchfields. Towards the end of 
October all residents of the Parish will receive a flyer 
detailing the proposals. This will have a tear-off portion 
which you can return to give your views. This will be post 
paid, so just fill it in and pop in a post box. There will also 
be an exhibition of the plans around the weekend of 
November 12/13. They do not want to use the name 
Churchfields, but haven’t found an alternative yet, have 
you any ideas? Add them to your reply card. 

Neighbourhood plan 

The results 

The results of the recent questionnaire will be revealed on 
October 11th in the village hall. 
The hall will open at 7pm and will have on display the 
plans for the “new” Daventry canal, which is in Norton 
Parish. There will also be displays from Midland Rural 
Housing with a possible extension to Goulden’s View. 
A presentation will begin at 8pm by the Neighbourhood 
Planning Team with an update on the work they have done 
so far. 

Community lottery 

Daventry are having a consultation on running a Daventry 
Lottery to raise funds for local good causes. 

Parliamentary boundary 

changes 

It has been proposed that the Weedon Ward, of which 
Norton is a part, will be moved from Daventry and into 
South Northants. This is for Parliamentary Wards only and 
does not affect County or District boundaries. Our MP 
would change form Chris Heaton-Harris to Andrea 
Leadsom if they are still in office when the changes are 
proposed to take place in 2018. 

  
Your Parish Council  

Chairman Kim Russell 01327 312036 
Vice Chairman Mike Goodman 01327 877940 

Chris Thomas 01327 705529 
Carole Child 01327 877756 

Stephanie Goulden 01327 703986 
Eric Macanndrais 07831154876 

Steve Mason 07970783197 
Jeff Paybody 0777341115 

 
 

Clerk to the Parish  
Richard Oliver 

Langton Cottage, Main Street, Whilton, Daventry NN11 2NN 
07740 047156 

email: admin@nortonvillage.org 
       www.nortonvillagepc.weebly.com 

 
P.C. Meeting Dates 2016 

 
Tuesday 18th October 

Tuesday 17th November 
Tuesday 13th December 

All meetings commence at 7.30pm in  
Norton Village Hall – All welcome 

 

Norton Village Community 

Association 

Roger Saunders 01327 879204 
Roy Shead 01327 705470 

 

Any news? 

Is there any news you’d like to see included in the next 
issue please send a word document by email to 
admin@nortonvillage.org or write to any of the Parish 
Councillors. 
  

Next edition Winter 2016/17 
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HARVEST FESTIVAL 

This years Harvest Festival is being held on October 9th at 
3pm in the church. There will be a collection of items for the 

local Food Bank. If you could donate any tins or packets, they 
would be put to good use. If you are not intending to come to 
the service there will be a box in the porch of the church for 

the week preceding the service. 

 Burnable rubbish 
Don’t forget any rubbish suitable for the bonfire can be left by 
the gate into the field next to the church. No aerosols please 
 

Defibrillator for Norton? 
Jo Russell has started a “crowdfunding” group to raise 
enough money to provide a defibrillator for the village. This 
would be either on the outside of the village hall, or in the 
phone box. It would be locked, if needed you would dial 999 
and give the box number, they then give you the code to 
unlock the box. We need to raise £2000. Can you help? 
Cash or cheque can be dropped through the door at Alison 
Saunders, 12 Bakers Lane, Viv Waldock, Finnley, The 
Broadway, Kim Russell 1 Eaglesfield.   Or online at 
justgiving.com and search for ‘Johanna Russell 
crowdfunding’     Please donate, it may save your life. 
 

Remembrance day 
At the village War Memorial on Sunday  November 13th starts 
at 10.50am. Please come and join us, refreshments will be 
served in the village hall after the service. 

 Need guidance? 

South Northants Volunteer Bureau will be visiting Norton 
between 1pm and 2pm on 28th Sept., 26th Oct. and 30th Nov. 
to offer guidance on reducing household bills, money advice, 
computer training, job-seeking advice and support, 
volunteering opportunities, pensions guidance and debt 
counselling. Their mobile unit will be near the Village 
Hall/White Horse Public House. The enclosed leaflet provides 
further information. 

  

nORTON NEIGHBOURHOOD AREA 

PLAN: 

The future for Norton 

 
Thank you to all residents who completed and returned the 
consultation/questionnaire. The overall response rate was 
exceptionally good. 
 

Norton village community 

association 
Events For Your Diary 

 
21st October Thai Cookery Night be shown how to cook Thai 
food by an expert and eat it on the night. (cost involved) 
31st October -  Halloween kids Halloween party nite starts at 
the village hall at 5.30pm. Great nite for the kids to dress up 
and enjoy supervised Trick and Treat. Please help fill the 2 
buckets, one with kids sweets the other with donations for the 
fireworks and raffle. 
Sunday 6th November  Bonfire Night bonfire lit 5.30 
fireworks 6.15pm in the field next to the church. Food and drink 
available. Come and watch our spectacular firework display, 
Free entry, but raffle tickets will be on sale. 
 
Need more information contact Roger 01327 879204 

 

No room at home for a party? 

The Village Hall is available to hire at reasonable rates. 
Contact Roger Saunders 01327 879204 

 

Coffee & Chat 

Every second Thursday morning in the month the Village Hall 
Doors are open to meet with friends and have a chat. 
 A cuppa with biscuits is £1. So come and join us between 
10.30am – 12.30pm. Future dates 13th October 10th November 
& 8th December.   All welcome. Look forward to seeing you 
there. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ALL SAINTS CHURCH 

Church services 

Dates are as follows:- 
9th October – 3pm  Harvest Celebration 

Try your hand at making a corn dolly.  
Tea and refreshments available 

Please donate tinned, packaged or dried food which will be 
given to the local food bank. Thank you. 

13th November – 10.50am Remembrance Service  
Norton War Memorial. 

 Refreshments available in the Village Hall after the service 
Friday 23rd December – 7.30pm  

Traditional Carol Service 
Refreshments will be available 

For updates on All Saints Church, please visit 
www.allsaintsnorton.weebly.com  

For Baptisms, Weddings and Funerals please contact: 
Rev’d Sue Kipling:  

 The Rectory, Main St., Great Brington, NN7 4JB  
Tel 01604 770402  

Email: suekipling@btinternet.com 
ALL SAINTS parochial CHURCH 

council members 

Barry Coleman, Churchwarden 
Lisa Jones, Sue Ball, Marcus Lewis 

 
Neighbourhood Watch 

To keep regularly updated with what’s happening in this 
area by receiving emails directed from your local PCSO and 
Regional Police, send an email to:-. andree@gemacq.co.uk 

 

Norton Charity 

Secretary Jean Thompson 01327 437214 
 

Allotments 

Frances Moorhouse    01327 702326  
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